
PUBLIC NOTICE

 As part of legislation enacted by the Virginia General Assembly 

in 2020, Dominion Energy Virginia (Dominion Energy) is required 

to conduct a “…survey identifying all private wells and public 

water supply wells within 1.5 miles of any coal ash pond....” 

(Virginia House Bill 1641).  

   Dominion Energy is required to submit the results of this well 

survey to the Virginia Department of Environmental Quality by 

October 1, 2020.  

   In addition to reviewing Virginia Department of Health records 

and other public information, in mid-August Dominion Energy 

will send letters to all property owners within the 1.5 

mile areas requesting information about the water 

source serving the property.  If you receive this letter, 

please respond as requested by September 4, 2020.
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